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EDITOR’S NOTE

The PIH Alert will be on hiatus for the holidays and will resume after the New Year on
January 3, 2023. We wish you all the happiest of holidays!

GENERAL NEWS

PD&R Updates Online Magazine, The Edge

HUD'’s Office of Policy Development and Research (PD&R) has published some updates to its
online magazine, The Edge. One of the updates covers the ways in which the COVID-19
pandemic has disproportionately affected senior housing equity. In another update, PD&R
discusses how a small cottage village in Georgia provides opportunity for affordable
homeownership. For other updates, including a message from PD&R leadership on the Biden-
Harris administration’ national security policy and how it relates to HUD, visit The Edge home

page.
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